
Beon Energy Solutions, invites Businesses in 
Armidale and surrounding areas to come and 
learn about the opportunities available to become 
a supplier to the Metz Solar Farm, commencing 
construction in April 2021.

The project is seeking suppliers of a range of 
services from fencing, electrical & plumbing 
services, construction and waste management to  
mechanical support, transport, and cleaning 
service.

This is for businesses only. There will be a separate 
session at another date to discuss employment 
opportunities.

Time: 6 p.m. for 6.15 p.m. to 7:15 p.m.

Date: Tuesday, March 23, 2021

Venue: Armidale City Bowling Club
92 – 96 Dumaresq St., Armidale
www.metzsolarfarm.com

Supplier Information 
Session 

Metz Solar Farm


